



RPM, Inc.

June 1, 2020

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn: Mr. Tim Cazier
1313 Sherman St, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us

RE: Daniels Sand Pit #2, M-1973-007-SG TR-9. Request to extend the decision date to submit the "Slope stability geotechnical analyses and additional engineering evaluation for adjacent roads" responses to question.

Dear Mr. Cazier,

We are in the process of addressing your adequacy comments. We request the decision date be extended from June 1, 2020 until June 20, 2020. We need the additional time to fully address the question you provided in your April 14, 2020, second Adequacy Review.

Respectfully,

H. Bruce Humphries
Regulatory Permits Management, Inc.
Consultant for AI-US

cc: Mr. Jeremy Deuto, AI - US
jeremy.deuto@lafargeholcim.com



STATE OF
COLORADO

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Daniels Sand Pit #2 M1973-007 SG Extension Request

1 message

Humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>

Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 12:57 PM

To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Cc: Jeremy DEUTO <jeremy.deuto@lafargeholcim.com>

Attached is a request to extend the decision date for TR-9 from June 1, 2020 to June 20, 2020

Thanks for your help

Sent from [Mail](#) for Windows 10



6-1-2020 request to extend decision date..pdf

413K